
 

 

 
MELIÁ HOTELS INTERNATIONAL, S.A. (the “Company”), in accordance with 
the provisions of the Spanish Securities Market Law, as well as the Circular 
1/2017 of 26 April, of the National Securities Market Commission, on liquidity 
contracts, announces to the National Securities Market Commission the 
following 
 
 
 
 DISCLOSURE OF OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 
 
 
Further to the early termination of the Share Buy-Back Program, published as 
Other Relevant Information on 18th May, 2020, under number 2291, today the 
Company has reactivated the liquidity contract entered into between the 
Company and GVC Gaesco Beka Sociedad de Valores, S.A. on 7th July, 2017, 
that was suspended because of the execution of the mentioned Share Buy-
Back Program, as informed on 21st October, 2019, under number 282704.  
 
 
 

 
 

In Palma (Mallorca), on 21st May, 2020 
Meliá Hotels International, S.A. 


